
THAT’S ENTERTAINMENT CLUB 
Minutes for October 14, 2009 

 
 
1.  Opening Remarks 

President Richard Wach called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.   There were 18 members present. 
 
2.  Secretary’s Report 

The Secretary’s report was approved as corrected.  The correction was 160 tickets, not 150 
were sold to the Pee Wee Bowen dance. 

 
3.  Treasurer’s Report  

Treasurer Patsy Womack reported TEC had a balance of $2,169.  There were expenses of $750 
deposit for Ezra Charles, $62 for supplies for the raffled basket, and $56.10 for TEC’s 1/5 of 
the pantry supplies. The report was approved.  

 
4.   Old Business 

 Variety Night - Consensus was that everyone enjoyed the night.  There was a $146.52 profit.   
 

5.  New Business 
 

 Electronic Sign – Motion was made and seconded for TEC to pay 1/5 of total cost of 
electronic sign in Clubhouse lobby.  Motion was approved after discussion. 

 
 October 24 – Halloween Party – Willie’s Boy Band will play.  Snacks will be served and 

choices will depend upon number of $10 tickets sold. Tickets will be sold at door.  People are 
needed to help decorate. Show up on Friday night, October 23, at 7:00 p.m.  Further decorating 
may take place after children’s Halloween Party Saturday, October 24, 1-3.   

 
 October 31 – Bill Burdick will be in charge of a Scavenger Hunt, 7:00 p.m. October 31.  

Residents are urged to turn on lights if they wish to participate. 
 

 November 6 – Open the Holiday Season with the Art Park Players.  Cost will be $10.  Tickets 
will include performance and a meal of Chicken Alfredo and accompaniments.  Dinner at 6:30 
and performance at 7:30.  An afghan has been donated for TEC to raffle.  
 

 December 4 – Judging of Bella Vita Christmas lights 
 

 December 5 – Free Christmas Social 
 

 December 9 – Christmas Hayride and Party 
 

 January 23 – BBQ and Ten Rivers Band 
 

 February 13 – Ezra Charles 
 

 March 20 – Spring Forward Party 
 

 Marjorie Parham suggested a Mystery Theatre for a future event. 
 

 The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 The next meeting will be Wednesday, November, 2009. 


